Mr. Clark urged all parties to the communal conflict
to resume negotiations immediately. Canada believes that the
proposals made by the Sri Lankan Government last December are
equitable and reasonable. It is the view of the Canadian
Government, Mr. Clark stated that "these proposals can form the
basis for a political solution". "Canada stands ready to
assist in any way appropriate should the parties to the

conflict so wish", he reported.



